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May 24, 2019

Keith McCrary

DPW, City Engineering Division

200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center
2 Woodward Avenue

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Mr. McCrary,

| am writing to acknowledge that The Platform has been working with representatives from AT&T, DTE
Energy, and DWSD in regards to Petition #1006R. As per those discussions and separate agreements, we
have agreed to cover costs associated with the relocation of their equipment currently located within this
R.O.W.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at 313-446-8777.

Sincerely,

Dietrich Knoer

Authorized Representative
Platform Holdings LLC

c/o The Platform
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